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Saturday, July 30 th was a great day for a cruise!   And cruise we did!   Stewart 
Fox once again led the caravan from Dulles Town Center (although we got to 
sleep in this week and didn’t have to meet till 11 am).   Joining the ‘early birds’ 
were Chris Fox, Don Ellenberger, Dana Root, Carol Jones, Mike, and Jack & 
yours truly.   We got to Franklin Park just as they started handing out numbers, 
and got numbers in the single digits – although the rush for the limited dash 
plaques didn’t begin till 2 pm.    
 
I’m happy to report that Rose IV earned her first dash plaque!   We got primo parking on the asphalt next to an island with 
a tree for shade, and Mike had brought his canopy, which kept us cool all day.   Other late NVCC risers joined us there, 
including Rich & Rita Mars and Paul Cestone.   Once again, it was a great show, with a huge variety of cars, and all 
FREE!   However they had great raffles and shirts and food, and all proceeds this year will be donated to to the C. S. 
Monroe Technology Center’s Automotive Program and to the Tree of Life Food Pantry in Purcellville, VA.   Sneak 
preview pictures attached.   Watch for official photos soon at http://www.summerthundercruisein.com/photos.html .  
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Summer Thunder 2011 
by Alice Arielly 
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Volunteer For NVCC Positions 

                                   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
This past month NVCC gained a new secretary and a new historian, two crucial positions for day to 
day operation of NVCC.  The need for volunteers is constant, whether for the various positions 
constituting the elected and appointed members of the council, or to help operate the numerous 
NVCC events throughout the year.  Experience is seldom needed in these roles, just the willingness 
to step forward to help.  Please consider volunteering for positions and to work events throughout the 
year to help keep NVCC a growing and active club. 

The folks working hard for you …. 
NVCC Council MembersNVCC Council MembersNVCC Council MembersNVCC Council Members    

OfficersOfficersOfficersOfficers    
PresidentPresidentPresidentPresident – Stewart Fox  Vice PresidentVice PresidentVice PresidentVice President – Doug Swanson 
(703) 759-4853    (703) 200-3664 

Stewart_fox@nps.gov     dws33@cornell.edu 

TreasurerTreasurerTreasurerTreasurer – Carol Fox             SecretarySecretarySecretarySecretary – Alice Arielly 
(703) 759-4853    
sfoxvette@cox.net     the79rose@yahoo.com 
Officer AOfficer AOfficer AOfficer At Larget Larget Larget Large – Dana Root 
(703) 821-9088 
Mc902@verizon.net 
 

Committee ChairpersonsCommittee ChairpersonsCommittee ChairpersonsCommittee Chairpersons    
Chief Instructor Chief Instructor Chief Instructor Chief Instructor ––––    Cassidy Nolen NewsletterNewsletterNewsletterNewsletter – Rich Anderson 
(703) 768-0319     (304) 229-0010 
cassidynolen@yahoo.com  Richard.anderson157@frontier.com 
PublicityPublicityPublicityPublicity –John Palmgren  SoSoSoSocialcialcialcial – Laurie Kistner 
 (571) 330-6813   (703) 631-7117 
john.palmgren@yahoo.com lilredcorvette94@yahoo.com 

HistorianHistorianHistorianHistorian –     Bob Devery              WebmasterWebmasterWebmasterWebmaster – Laurie Kistner  

                (703) 631-7117 
historian@nvcorvetteclub.com lilredcorvette94@yahoo.com 
MembershipMembershipMembershipMembership – Michael Rathbun NCM AmbassadorNCM AmbassadorNCM AmbassadorNCM Ambassador – Richard Mars  
(571)926-8685   703-425-6118 
Mymy04Z06@gmail.com  c5tech@verizon.net 
NCCC GovNCCC GovNCCC GovNCCC Gov – Andrej Balanc  RaRaRaRallyellyellyellye –  Lori Benish                       
(703) 220-8228   703-404-2035 
urtoslo@yahoo.com   loco1707@yahoo.com 
 

ConcoursConcoursConcoursConcours    ----    OpenOpenOpenOpen 
SpooktacularSpooktacularSpooktacularSpooktacular – OPENOPENOPENOPEN 

HPDE HPDE HPDE HPDE –    OpenOpenOpenOpen 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This month I again urge you to check out the 
proposed new bylaws posted on the NVCC website.  
The revisions were overdue and will save the club 
hundreds if not thousands of dollars in operating 
expenses, while expedite decision making. 
 
Please take a moment to review and provide any 
comments on the proposed changes to the 
President, Stewart Fox. 
 

president@nvcorvetteclub.com 
 
 

 

Bylaws and the Evolution of 
NVCC to Better Serve Its 

Members --- YOU 

Membership data 
 

Current members = 87 

Honorary Members = 2 

Members Recently Approved = 2 

 

Prospective Members = 12 
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.  

PRESIDENT’S CORNER    July  2011 
 

 

August has been hectic for me, as I sure it has for most of you.  On July 30, my son and I managed to find a few hours to lead 
the NVCC pack out to the Summer Thunder car show at Franklin Park in Purcellville.  And once again, I lead the caravan 
from Dulles Town Center so that NVCC could arrive as a group and stake out our preferred parking location, centered around 
the one lonely shade tree in the parking lot.  We quickly popped a canopy and were the envy of all the other car guys.  It was 
a hot Saturday afternoon but the NVCC folks were cooling their jets in the shade as the rest of the parking lot filled with all 
manner of hot rod and go-fast machine.  Later that evening, I managed to slip away for a week’s vacation, away from work, 
and believe it or not, away from most of my NVCC duties.  All in all, I needed a little down time.      
 
I want to mention that we held a Special Election at the July GBM to fill the Secretary position since Jerry had to step down 
for the reminder of the year. Alice Arielly graciously stepped forward to nominate herself and was duly elected to hold the 
position for the remainder of 2011.  I am also pleased to announce that Bob Devery has stepped in to take over the position of 
Historian.  It’s great that we have been able to fill these two key positions with such capable members. 
 
As I also mentioned in last month’s newsletter, the NVCC Council worked hard to edit the club’s By-laws for the first time in 
several years  An unusually large number of proposed amendments have been compiled in an effort to keep the by-laws 
relevant and up-to-date.  The bylaws, with proposed changes, have been posted to the website for review and comment.  
Please take a few minutes to look over the proposed amendments and let Council know if you have any comments.  A vote to 
accept the bylaws will be held at the October GBM. 
 
A quick thank you goes out to Steve Britt of Old Dominion Speedway help stopping by the July GBM and talking to NVCC 
members about the history of ODS and some of the possible changes that are being considered.   One very important point 
that Steve made is that he hopes to maintain the sole racing venue in Northern Virginia for many years to come.  As always, 
Steve invited NVCC members to attend any of the Wednesday, Friday, and Saturday racing events held weekly at ODS. 
 
One thing that I am marveling at this summer is the number of folks that are applying for membership with NVCC.  We are 
getting a modest but steady stream of applications each week, thanks in part to the good folks at Jim McKay that are terrific at 
getting the word out about NVCC to their customers.  I think it is great that the club and the dealership are supporting each 
other so well.  As club members, remember that if your Corvette or other GM product needs service or repair, the folks at 
McKay  are ready and able to take care of you.    
 
Believe it or not, Spooktacular 2011 is just weeks away.  It will be held at ODS on October 22 and 23 this year, using the 
same low-speed Saturday and hi speed Sunday format that we ran last year.  This is a big annual event for NVCC and this 
year is no exception.  If you would like to compete, check out the registration information on the NVCC website.  If you are 
available to help with any of the positions needed to run the event, please let me know at:   
Spooktacular@nvcorvetteclub.com.  
 
It’s getting close.  Don’t forget the Baltimore Grand Prix will be held over Labor Day weekend in September.  Racing will 
include Mazda Series, Indy Lights, and ALMS; including the Corvette Racing GT-2 entry.  Rick Poage is spearheading the 
effort to coordinate registration of NVCC members in order to qualify for paddock access.   Additional information is listed 
on the NVCC website.  If you would like to contact Rick directly, drop him an email at: stompandgo@earthlink.net.   
 
Thanks for being a part of NVCC.  I look forward to seeing all of you at our next event. 
 
Check the brake fluid, change the oil, put a little air in the tires, rub on some wax, and hang on for another action packed 
season with your friends at NVCC.   Come out and join the fun ! 
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NVCC Social Calendar September 2011 - 

Laurie Kistner, Social Director & Webmaster 

 
Fri. 9/2/11 - Sun. 9/4/11 – Baltimore Grand Prix.  Corvette Racing comes to Baltimore!  
See ALMS and Indy Car racing happen right in our back yard.  More info at 
http://baltimoregrandprix.com/. 
Mon. 9/5/11 – Labor Day Car Show, presented by Custom Cruisers of Northern Virginia 
and Clifton Lions Club. Proceeds to benefit local charities.  For more show information, 
contact event organizer Jim Chesley, (703) 830-2129, jcchesley@aol.com or visit 
www.customcruisersnova.com. This is an open show for muscle cars, street rods, classics, antiques, custom cars, street machines, and 
motorcycles.  
 
This show can hold up to 250 cars...over 500 are expected!!! Get there early, as space fills up quickly. Vendors, great food and music, 
dash plaques to first 250 show vehicles, door prizes, "Participant Pick" awards, specialty trophies, and raffles. Registration at the gate 
is $15. 
Sat.  9/10/11 – Cumberland Valley Corvette Club Triple Fun Show.  Beginning at: 8:00 AM. 
 
Sanction #s 
ERX-098-083 
ERX-098-180 
ERX-098-181 

 
H and H Chevrolet 
730 E. King St. 
Shippensburg PA 17257 

 
Email: cvcc@ernccc.org  
More info: http://www.ernccc.org/flyers/2011/ERX-098-083.pdf 
 
Wed. 9/14/11 – Colonial Challenge Cup HPDE.  Colonial Challenge Cup Inc is a charity dedicated towards raising funds for the Boys 
and Girls Clubs of Annapolis and Anne Arundel County and certain other schools and organizations that support the education and 
development of children and young adults. 
 
The CCC has raised over $182,000 in direct contributions to various programs offered by the Boys and Girls Clubs of Annapolis and 
Anne Arundel County including the Annapolis Boys and Girls Scholarship Trust, the Keystone Club, the Photography Club and the 
Gordonstoun International Summer School in Scotland. Over the last eleven years over thirty seven students have been provided with 
financial assistance to attend Universities and colleges of further education. 
 
Financial support has also been provided to Phillips Programs which is a non-profit, private organization serving the needs of 
individuals with emotional and behavioral problems and their families through education, family support services, community 
education and advocacy.  
 
A TRACK DAY IS... 
Enjoying your vehicle on the track without the restrictions of everyday traffic and the standard road obstacles like the police, Sunday 
drivers and Mini Vans.  
 
It provides an opportunity to drive your own vehicle on a track and learn new driving skills, revitalize the ones you have forgotten and 
apply the ones you will learn "correctly" in a controlled environment with a professional instructor at your side. 
 
SUMMIT POINT TRACK, the "Big Track", is over two miles in length with 10 demanding corners including a series of S-turns 
through the carousel, which will be both challenging and very rewarding for those of you that adhere to your instructor's advice. 
Additionally, you will be briefed by instructors in a classroom environment about the rules and regulations prior to embarking onto the 
track with your instructor. "Safety First Always". After each session you will be debriefed on your performance and ways to improve 
your driving skills. You may also qualify to drive solo if approved by your instructor. Full details will be in the program.  
Registration closes on 9/1/11 – go to http://colonialchallengecup.com/sitemap.aspx to register and pay online or download/print the 
registration form at the following link:  http://colonialchallengecup.com/Documents/Trackday9_14_2011.pdf.  Please note that this 
track day is on a Wednesday, so take a day off from work!  Also note that this track day is fully tax-deductible! 
Sun. 9/18/11 - Central Pennsylvania Corvette Club Low Speed AutoX.  Beginning at: 8:00 AM. 
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Sanction #  
ER-196-086 
 
(in conjunction with LCCC AutoX) 
 

Weaver Market 
Rt. 272 & 897 
Adamstown, PA 
 
Email: cpcc@ernccc.org 
More info: http://ernccc.org/flyers/2011/ER-196-086.pdf 

 

Sat. 9/24/11 – Bel Air Corvette Club 
Single Concours - Judged 
Double Concours - People's Choice 
Beginning at: 8:00 AM 
Location: The Avenue at Whitemarsh, Whitemarsh, MD 
 
Sanction #: 
ER-263-087 
ERX-263-102 
ERX-263-103 

 
Email: bacc@ernccc.org 
More info: http://ernccc.org/flyers/2011/ER-263-087.pdf 

 

Coming soon… 

10/1/11 – CVCC Double Show 
10/14/11-10/15/11 – Corvettes @ Ocean City 
10/22/11-10/23/11 – Spooktacular 
10/26/11 – Vienna Halloween Parade 
10/29/11 – Drag Racing/Test & Tune 
 
Events are being added all the time…please stay tuned to your email box and the club website (calendar & online forum) at 
www.nvcorvetteclub.com for the latest! 
 
Regards, 
Laurie Kistner 
social@nvcorvetteclub.com 

webmaster@nvcorvetteclub.com 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Do It Yourself Mechanics 
21606 Cedar Lane Ste 100 
Sterling, VA 20166 

Phone: 703.421.8855 

Fax: 703.421.1896  

Email: info@ditymechanics.com 

http://www.ditymechanics.com/index.html                             

 Hours:                                                                                          

 Mon.-Tue: By Appointment Only  

 Wed.-Sat: 9am-9pm 

 Sunday 9am-6pm 
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Sunday Brunch Cruise 
by Laurie Kistner 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

On Sunday, August 21st, 2011, several NVCC members saw fit to blow the carbon out of 

their motors on a drive to the Fireside Grill in Lorton, Virginia for brunch.  We started 

in Centreville and carved curves through Clifton, Fairfax Station, and Springfield, 

Virginia.  The shady canopy roads were a welcome respite from the warm, muggy day.  

 

Fireside surprised us with 

'Corvette Only' parking for us 

right in front of the 

restaurant.  However, the 

heavily tattooed owner of the 

Crossfit gym next door was none 

too pleased and made it very 

well known.  Rather than show 

off my Insanity and P90X moves, 

I referred him to the manager.  

 

Once inside, happy brunchers munched on beef tenderloin, BBQ ribs, omelettes, waffles, 

salads, breakfast items, and desserts.  Perhaps we should have "made nice" with the gym 

owner next door for some free memberships after that meal?  

 

After we gorged ourselves, we departed for Cruise Part Deux - a whole other set of roads 

for everyone to enjoy.  Chapel Road (aka 'The Clifton Rollercoaster') is lots of fun on a 

full stomach. The drive ended around 2 PM, with plenty of time for everyone to get home 

and put their toys away before the rains hit.  

 

Thanks to everyone for coming out, hope you enjoyed yourselves!  

 

Cheers,  

Laurie Kistner  

 
Questions:  When you booked your last vacation, did 

you GET the lowest price?  MAYBE.  A cash rebate? 

UNLIKELY!  Did NVCC get a donation from your booking 

engine?  NO! 

Here’s my offer:  I handle WORLDWIDE  TRAVEL OF ANY 

TYPE: LAND ( All-inclusives; tours; safaris!), ALL 

CRUISES,  AIR &  GROUPS.  I’ll  book your travel at 

the LOWEST cost- yes, match or beat ANY price that 

you find ; give YOU a ca$h credit  PLUS (this is 

important) I give NVCC a donation for YOUR travel ! 

NO GAMES PLAYED –  YOU love to save money & you love 

Corvettes.  NVCC needs ca$h to fuel the events that 

we ( I’M A MEMBER!) want. So, do the math: A.  do 

your own booking (NO rebate ; NO donation) or,   B. 

contact me; save $$ AND help NVCC fund more events!  

Your choice … Option B, anyone? 

 

 SEND FOR INFO …  Bdevery@cruiseshipcenters.com 

Visit:  www.cruiseshipcenters.com/bobdevery 
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July GBM Minutes 
by Dana Root 

 

NVCC Goes International 
 

 

 

 
 
As many of you know from the recent need to replace our secretary, our own Jerry Lelansky has gone forth to preach the 
finer points of automotive detailing to the great unwashed military fleet “over there”.  Two pics from his continuing odyssey. 
The first from the Marine Corps Museum displaying his new pride and joy before leaving and the second from….well if you 
have to ask where, you really need to follow the news more closely. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

_ NVCC General Business Meeting              July 26, 2011 

 

Council Attendees: 
Stewart Fox: President                                                     Paul Benish: Tech: 
Dana Root: Officer at Large                                            Lori Ann Benish: Historian / Rallye 
Cassidy Nolen: Chief Instructor                                      Laurie Kistner: Social / Webmaster  
Michael Rathbun: Membership                                       Dan Walker: Jim McKay Chevrolet 
Richard Anderson: Newsletter  
 

The meeting was called to order by President Stewart Fox.  
 

Stewart Fox introduced Guest speaker Steve Britt, Owner of Old Dominion Speedway. 
 
Steve Britt gave a brief talk about what it is like owning a speedway, his concerns for the future of the speedway and the direction of 
racing today. Steve mentioned he has been looking for a place to relocate ODS and assured us that ODS would remain open. 
 
Steve thanked NVCC for our activities at ODS and encouraged us to continue visiting, patronizing, and holding events at ODS. 
 
Steve went on to tell us that ODS opened in 1948 as a dirt track oval and in 1952 the drag strip opened as the first drag strip on the 
east coast. 
 
Stewart handed out NCCC awards to NVCC members who were not present when Andrej announced them at the June GBM. 
 
Membership: Michael Rathbun 
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• Michael announced four new members have joined NVCC. See July newsletter. 
 
Newsletter: Richard Anderson 

• Richard announced the newsletter is out. 
 
Special Election: 

• Stewart announced that Bob Devery has volunteered to be the new club Historian. 

• Alice Arielly has volunteered to run for Secretary. A vote was taken and Alice was voted in unanimously. 
 
Social: Laurie Kistner 

• All upcoming events are listed in the newsletter and on the website calendar. Events for August are: 

• Aug.10, Take me out to the ball game. Potomac Nationals Park, Woodbridge, Va. Bellybusters night. 

• Aug. 13, All Corvette Show, Manassas, Va. Best Buy parking lot. 

• Aug. 21, Sunday brunch cruise, Fireside Grille. 

• Aug. 26-28, Corvettes at Carlisle. 

• See calendar for exact details. 

  

Chief Driving Instructor: Cassidy Nolen 

• Cassidy gave a brief Description of the duties and what is involved to be Driving Instructor. 

• Upcoming events at Summit Point are: 

• Aug. 13-14, Track Day, $350.00. 

• Aug. 19, Friday Night at the Track. Four 20 min. sessions. 

• Cassidy can set up track time on a week night starting at 5:00pm to 7:30pm, $150.00. See Cassidy for Details. 

• High speed license is required. See Cassidy for details. 
 
Trivia and Raffle: Lori Benish / Bob Devery 
 
1. Of the last 5 people to hold or share the Historian position, only one is still currently a council member, who is it? 
   Answer: Ed Neff 
   Winner: Cassidy Nolen 
   Prize: Zip Corvette T-shirt. 
2. What year did Holley carburetors become standard? 
   Answer: 1966 
   Winner: Michael Rathbun 
   Prize: Corvette key chain and T-shirt. 
3. What radio and television host has a tattoo on his forearm of a Corvette emblem? Hint- old MTV Vjay and current host of the show 
“The Voice” 
   Answer: Carson Daly 
   Winner: Bob Boyd 
   Prize: Corvette – The Great American Sportscar – Paperback. 
 
Raffle; 
1. Prize: The Great American Sportscar – Paperback and Corvette Keychain 
    Winner: Stewart Fox 
2. Prize: Corvette Club T-Shirt and Jim McKay Hat. 
    Winner: Dana Root 
3. Corvette in the Barn Handbook 
    Winner: Michael Rathbun 
 
50/50 $45.00 
   Winner: Mark Neblett 
 
Intern: Christopher Fox 
Chris gave a brief description of the work he has completed with NVCC. 
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NCM Ambassador’s Corner 
Rich Mars 

• Helped plan and worked at Car-B-Q. 

• Revisions to the By-Laws. 

• Helped Richard Anderson set up for the picnic. 

• Produced flyers for Spook, TDS, Car-B-Q. 

• Stewart thanked Chris on behalf of the club for his work. 

• Chris’s sponsor is Richard Anderson. 

 

Tech: Paul Benish 

• If anyone is interested in working on their car at Do It Yourself Mechanics Contact Paul. 

• Pail is trying to work an arrangement with DIYM to get discounted lift rates. 

• Paul asked if anyone would like to volunteer to take over Head Tech position 
 
Announcements: Stewart Fox 

• The revised By-Laws have been posted on the club website. All members are encouraged to review the revisions 

and send any comments to the council. 

• Baltimore Grand Prix is coming up in September. Event organizers have begun sending out Tickets. 

• Saturday July 30, Summer Thunder Car Show. Caravan will leave Dulles Town Center 11:30am. 

• Stewart will purchase timing software. 

• Still need lap top computer. 

• Paul Benish announced there will be a golf tournament August 8th to benefit the Special Olympics. The 

tournament will be held at River Creek Country Club. Anyone interested should contact Paul Benish.  
 
Treasure’s report: Stewart Fox 

• Checking: $3871.00, Petty Cash: $80.00. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:05. 
 
Submitted by Dana Root 
Officer at Large 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________
 
 
 

 
 

2011 NCM 17th Anniversary Celebration and Hall of Fame Induction 

September 1-3, 2011   

 

Annually marking the 
opening of the National 
Corvette Museum, the 
Labor Day Anniversary 

Celebration falls on September 1-3 in 2011 and continues to be a popular member-focused event which unites 
friends, family and enthusiasts for a look back on the Museum’s history and forward to the future!  

Those registered can enjoy 3 days of displays in the newly enlarged Museum, interesting and unique road tours, 
special video presentations, raffles, the annual open Membership meeting and more during this event in honor 
of your help and support! The event will also include the Lifetime/VIP dinner, 10/15/20-year member 
recognition, Ambassador Breakfast, and the “Corvette Hall of Fame” Induction Ceremony and banquet where 
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we will induct new members into the prestigious and elite group of recipients who have made a significant 
contribution to Corvette history.  The Hall of Fame inductees include Ron Fellows, Clare MacKichan and Ray 
Quinlan.  For 2011 the Hall of Fame dinner will be on Thursday evening and the Lifetime/VIP Reception will 
be on Friday evening. On Saturday night we’ll turn on the “divariable veeble fister and let the time slide roll” us 
into the Saturday Night Sock Hop for an evening of fun.    

Advance registration comes with an event dash plaque, lapel pin, lanyard and personalized hard-card badge.  
Lifetime members’ registration is free, members pay $15.00 and non-members are $25.00 per person.  

For a schedule of events and related information, please visit the NCM website:  
http://www.corvettemuseum.com 

 

"Build Your Own" Z06 or Grand Sport Winner Drawn! 

Congratulations to Gary Pilson of Knoxville, TN! He held winning ticket #059 in our 
drawing for a "Build Your Own" 2012 Z06 or Grand Sport! We sold 1093 of the 1500 
available tickets. 

Friday, September 2 is your chance to win a 2012 Torch Red Grand Sport Coupe! 
Tickets are $250 and the raffle is limited to 500 tickets. 

Learn more and buy tickets online at: corvettemuseum.org/raffle or call 800-538-
3883. 

More from the Museum: 

 

Z06 Fest in Less than a Month! 

The Z06 Fest – September 15-17 is the premier performance oriented event at the 
Museum, an event where you can enjoy everything you want and need to focus on speed 
and performance! Co-hosted by Z06VETTE.com, this exciting event offers drag racing, 
auto cross, tech sessions, seminars, road tours, a poker run, banquet and much more! 

On-line registration closes at 5pm CT on Tuesday, September 6th. All activities are open 
to Event Registrants only. On-line registrants will receive a hardcard credential, lanyard, 
event pin and dash plaque.  Lifetime registration is $10pp, member registration is $15pp 
and non-member registration is $25pp. See the full agenda and register online 

http://www.corvettemuseum.com/registration/Z06/info.shtml 
 
 

Get a Quote at Carlisle, Get a Free Poster! 
 Are you going to Corvettes at Carlisle this year?  Are you looking to 
buy a Corvette while you are there? If so, the NCM Insurance Agency 
will be available to write your Collector Car Insurance coverage 
immediately! 

We are conveniently located under the Grandstands which are 
connected to the Food Court, and in the next building over from the 
Orrstown Bank and Chip's Choice Display. 
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The NCM Insurance Agency is more than an insurance agency…as part of the Museum, we are pleased to offer 
Corvette, collector car and car club insurance. Our programs are not just limited to Corvettes – we will accept 
just about any make and model of collector vehicle! The NCM Insurance Agency has been writing business in 
almost every state since April of 2009. 

We offer flexible usage as well as the Nine-to-Five Driver endorsement that allows you to drive your Corvette 
or other Collector Car to work up to 2 times per week. We also offer mileage options and many deductible 
options. Most importantly we offer an Agreed Value Coverage policy. We do not believe in a one size fits all 
policy, so stop by and let us tailor a package just for you. 

If you come get a quote from us at Carlisle you can take a free poster that we had made by Sabastian Poole, a 
local artist!  You must get a quote in order to be given a poster.  If you are an existing policy holder you must 
visit us in order to receive one, we will not be sending any out.  Limit one poster per quote. 

 

Corvette Store Feature 

C6 Corvette Customized Shape Change Steering Wheel. Customize your 
steering wheel to your personality. Choose your colors and textures to design 
your custom steering wheel that works perfectly with your airbag and steering 
wheel switches. Improve the style, comfort and performance of the part you 
touch AND see the most in your car. All parts are hand-crafted in the USA. 
Corvette C6 2006-2011. Please note: Airbag, Bezel, and Steering Wheel controls 
shown for display only and are not included. $699.00 

 
 
 

Pre-Order Your Copy of The Quest 
You can own a copy of the story of a uniquely American ideal... and an 
emotional search for closure. This is the story of son Lance Miller doing 
what he had to do to fulfill his father's lost dream. 

Producer of this 84-minute documentary, Michael Brown, will be at our 
17th Anniversary Celebration on Friday, September 2 to autograph "The 
Quest." Pre-order your copy today at the Corvette Store online here for 
only $20.00. 

 

 

Seniors Save with National Senior's Day  

  

National Senior’s Day is August 21st!  To celebrate, those 65+ are qualified to upgrade to our Senior Individual 
membership at a discounted rate for a limited time.  Now through August 21st , take $25 off when joining or 
upgrading to Senior Individual.  Individuals must be 65+ and provide birth date to be eligible.  This 
membership level is not available online, you must join by phone or mail only.  Senior Individual membership 
is $500 for 20 years of membership. Not valid with any other promotions, on previous purchases, or existing 
orders.    
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Newsletter News … 
Hey how about that earthquake?  I was just wrapping up this 

month’s installment when the quake hit, so that is my excuse for being late.  It 
beats saying my dog ate it…..right? 
 
Anyway another month has slipped away and with it many great corvette 
moments.  While summer is rapidly fleeting, there are still many corvette events 
left on the schedule, so consult the social calendar and plan to attend some…and 
if you do, please send me your pics for publication. 

 

 

        Rich AndersonRich AndersonRich AndersonRich Anderson     richard.anderson157@frontier.com 

 

       

 

 
 

                     
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Next General Business 

Meetings: 

Tuesday, Aug 23rd at 7:30 pm 

Tuesday, Sep 27th at 7:30 pm 

 

Jim McKay Chevrolet 

3509 University Drive 
Fairfax, VA. 22030 

Northern Virginia Corvette Club 
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P.O. Box 3458 

McLean, VA  22103-3458 


